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July 13, 2016 

 

Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors 

Clerk of the Board 

105 E. Anapamu Street, Rm. 407 

 

Santa Barbara, CA 93101 

 

Dear Chair Adam and Board of Supervisors, 

 

This letter is to voice my support for the proposed project at 1154 Channel Drive (Olsten Trust). As 

previous Chair of the Montecito Board of Architectural Review (MBAR), I have reviewed the 

progression of this project over the last 2 years. During this process, the architect and owners have 

created a project that is extremely sensitive to the neighbor’s concerns as well as the community. 

 

Through its evolution, this project has repeatedly been consistent with the Montecito Architectural 

Guidelines and Development Standards as well as the Montecito Community Plan and follows all 

County and Coastal Zoning regulations. In addition, the project is aesthetically pleasing, a dramatic 

improvement over what is existing, and an overall welcome addition to Channel Drive. 

 

I strongly urge the Board to consider all these facts and approve the proposed project at 1154 

ChannelDrive. 

 

 

Sincerely,   

 
Derrik Eichelberger, ASLA 

Principal 

Arcadia Studio, Inc.  

                                                                                                              

 


